[image: image1.png]


10 September 2009



         Page 1 of 1

Koalas Are Missing
Footage from the Australian Koala Foundation will feature in one of the world’s most famous environmental art exhibitions when Maya Lin’s ‘What Is Missing?’ debuts at the Cal Academy in San Francisco next Friday.

CEO of the Australian Koala Foundation, ‘Koala Woman’ Deborah Tabart OAM is thrilled to be part of the project which is aimed at sharing the message of the conservation of biodiversity.

“Maya Lin’s project is about what is disappearing right before our eyes so including our beautiful koalas makes perfect sense,” Ms Tabart said.

“With less than 100 000 koalas left in the wild and numbers in steep decline, we hope that the koala footage AKF donated to ‘What Is Missing?’ will draw attention to just what amazing creatures they are, how magnificent their habitat is, and how easily it could be lost if we don’t all work to make a difference for the environment,” Ms Tabart said.

‘What Is Missing?’ debuts on the 17th September at the California Academy of Sciences, San Francisco. 
Deborah Tabart is available for interview, please phone 011 614 07 750 668 or email dtabart@savethekoala.com.

For more information about the Australian Koala Foundation, visit www.savethekoala.com. 
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